
FOREIGN CITIZENS CANNOT 

ENTER HUNGARY  

16/03/2020 – 20:42 

Hungarian National Police Headquarters Communication Service  

 

The restriction serves the prevention of the spread of the new coronavirus and the safety 

of the Hungarian people. 

 

 

Pursuant to the decision of the Government, Hungarian authorities will close the borders of 

Hungary from passenger traffic, so from 00:00 on 17 March 2020, only Hungarian citizens will 

be allowed to enter the country. The restriction relates to all road, railway, water and air 

borders. 

 

 


